
FAIRGROUNDS 

COOLING TOWER 

REPLACEMENT 

Bids Will Be Received Until 

12:00 Noon, August 9, 2024 

101 NORTH MAIN STREET 

WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27101 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID 

Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 143-128 and 143-129 and city policy, sealed proposals endorsed “Fairgrounds 

Cooling Tower Replacement-FB2526” will be received by City/County Purchasing, City Hall, 101 North 

Main Street, Winston-Salem, NC until the date and time listed above. The City reserves the right to reject 

any or all proposals. 

This project includes the removal and replacement of a cooling tower at the Winston-Salem Annex Fairgrounds 

at 421 West 27th Street, Winston-Salem, NC 27105. The existing one was installed in 1990. 

**This is a purchase with installation contract** 

***NOTE: THIS IS NOT THE COMPLETE BID DOCUMENT***

To receive a complete copy of the bid document, including scope of work, specifications and full 
instructions on how to submit a responsive bid, contact Russell Frye, email russellf@cityofws.orgduring 
normal business hours of 8 AM-5PM, Monday -Friday.

mailto:russellf@cityofws.org

